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It's not too late to give flu shots.
Be a flu fighter!

Make sure your patients 6 months and older are
protected from flu.

Some children younger than 9 years of age need two doses.
Recall your patients who need their 2nd dose.

IT'S NOT TOO LATE TO
GET A FLU SHOT!

National Influenza Vaccination Week
www.cdc.gov/flu/NIVW

*VFC providers who need more flu doses can
submit a supplemental flu order.*

VACCINES for CHILDREN. - California Department of Public Health Toll Free Phone:
Immunization Branch 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832)
W Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program
850 Marina Bay Parkway Toll Free Fax:
Richmond, CA 94804 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832)
www.EZIZ.org

#FightFlu


http://www.eziz.org/
https://www.cdc.gov/flu/nivw/index.htm?s_cid=seasonalflu-btn-084

